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Title I Building Parent Capacity  

“Ways to Support Student Learning During the Summer Break” 
Wednesday, May 12, 2021 at 10:00 AM 

Location: Microsoft Teams and Facebook  
(The link for Teams will be posted on our school’s website prior to the start of the meeting)  

 

ATTENTION: ALL PARENTS 
 

 
 
 

The following topics will be discussed: 

 Reading, Writing, and Math Activities 

 Virtual Field Trips  

 Digital Learning Resources  

 Outdoor Activities  
 

 

Please make plans to attend and participate in this very important Title I parental 
involvement session that will provide you with tools to decrease potential learning 
loss during the summer break.  

 

For more information, contact the school office or Crystal Middleton at (706)592-3723. 

 

 


